
I believe in respect and safety to conduct my public business in the peoples houses which include all public buildings  including all 
state government,local government, and school buildings without worrying about my personal and families safety due to either 
criminals and citizens carrying concealed firearms into our public places of business. We have seen  Nationally what happened 
when protestors broke into our Nat ional Capitol building threating to kill and maim innocent people in the peoples house in 
Washington. Even in Oregon at our State  capitol one of our legislators let protestors in which could have been armed. Even if 
people are allowed to bring firearms into the buildings there is no guarantee innocent lives could be lost due to mistakes made by 
split second decisions which can change individuals and families lives forever.Therefore I support House Bill 2337 to protect our 
public from gun violence which can be avoided by not allowing any firearms in any public buildings for both the health and safety of 
those who need to do their public business.  


